
 

All correspondence should be addressed to: 

Chief Executive Tenterfield Shire Council 

247 Rouse Street (PO Box 214) TENTERFIELD NSW 2372 

Telephone: (02) 6736 6000 email:  council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au website: www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au 

ABN: 85 010 810 083 

 

14 December 2021 

Our Ref: IN21/13C291EF 
 

 
 
«Name» 

«Address_1» 
«Address_2» 

 
 
 

Dear «Dear», 
 

 
Re:   Neighbour Notification of Modification of   
 Development Application No. 2021.004/1 

 “Recreation Facility (Outdoor) – Motorcycle Event” 
 From 14 & 15 May 2022 & 13 & 14 May 2023 

 With alternate date October Long Weekend.  
 Dates inclusive for a 3 year approval. 

 
Tenterfield Shire Council has received a Modification to Development Application for 

“Recreation Facility (Outdoor) Motorcycle Event.” 

 

The current approval dates are as follows: 

 5th & 8th March 2021 

 4th & 7th March 2022 

 3rd & 6th March 2023 

 
It is now proposed a change of dates as follows: 

 14th & 15th May 2022 

 13th & 14th May 2023 

 
As your property neighbours the proposed development, Council is providing 

neighbour notification. Should you wish to provide a submission which includes an 

objection to the proposal, the grounds of objection must be given in writing, and must 

be provided to Council prior to 4.30 on Friday 7 January 2022. 

 
Please find attached details of the proposed development, which can also be 
viewed on Council’s website at www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au  
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Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Council's 

Planning & Development Services Department on (02) 6736 6002. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

 
Tamai Davidson 

Manager Planning & 
Development Services 
Encl. 
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